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HELLO & WELCOME

UPCOMING EVENTS

Fall Registration Open House
            Friday August 23rd, 2:00-7:00pm
*Sign up for classes   
*Meet your teachers 
*Purchase dancewear
 *Door prizes 

2024

Hello! Happy 4th of July and Happy Summer! We are so thankful you
chose to dance this summer– maybe to improve on your skills,

maybe to meet new friends, maybe just to have a moment each
week to love the music and the movement. Dance is for everyone to

enjoy and we love to dance with all of you!
 

Love,
Ms. Sarah & Staff

Visiting Week
ALL Classes July 29-31

This is a fantastic opportunity to have parents in the
classroom with us- observing the dancer's hard work

and seeing their progress. In the school year we do this
every 6 weeks, but in the summer our Visiting Week, is
the culmination of our summer session. It is important
to come & be here, even if only for part of the class. This

is also our face to face time with all of you and the
chance to talk through questions or announcements!

Summer Camps
There are TONS of summer dance camp opportunities

still open for registration!
Pirates & Princesses Mini Camp
                                           June 27th, 4-5:30pm
Nutcracker Ballet Camp 
                                           July 8-12th, 9:00-11am
Little Mermaid Ballet Camp 
                                           July 29-August 2nd, 9:00-11am
Acro/Tumbling Intensive 
                                           July 11th, 6:30-8:00pm
Wiggles & Giggles Mini Camp 
                                          July 23rd & July 25th, 11am-noon
Pup Pup Boogie Mini Camp 
                                          August 1st, 10-11:30am
Summer Intensive 
                                          August 5-8th, 10am-3pm

You can register online at www.dancearts-sdt.com

Building Character...Enhancing Lives

New York Experience Trip Rehearsal
            Friday July 26th, 9:00-11:30am
If you’ve already signed up for this trip please be here to learn our
stage show choreography!

Placements, Evaluations &
School Year Schedule

You will receive your fall brochure and placements via
email at the end of this week. You will receive a paper
copy in the mail in the next week. If you have moved

please make sure your correct mailing address is in your
parent portal.

Fall Registration Opens August 1st!
*You can register online at www.danearts-sdt.com online for fall classes starting August 1st.


